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December 31, 1948

MEXICAN CHAMBER OF COMMERCEMERSEDES, TEXAS

Dear Sirs:

This is to acknowledge receipt of thetelegram you sent regarding the Meeting whichwill be held at Mercedes, Texas on January 6,1948 at 8:00 P.M. I will be very glad to be atthis Meeting and will talk to Honorable GusGarcia and see whether or not he will be ableto attend.

Thanking you far your kind invitation,I remain

Very truly yours,

Hector P. Garcia, M.D.President
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